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Brad Wilson

From: Celeste Johnson

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 5:19 PM
To: Brad Wilson

Subject: Grant request

Forthe O ct. 4 packet
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Mayor

P: 435-654-3223 ext 102
E: cijohnson@midwaycityut.org
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Midway

From: WESTON LYNN BROADBENT <WESTON.BROADBENT@wasatch.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 3:41 PM

To: Celeste Johnson <cjohnson@midwaycityut.org>

Subject: Request for CAPS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not reply, click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

Mayor Johnson,

You mentioned that you have set aside some money for good causes. | would like to put Wasatch CAPS
Scholarship as a candidate.

The Wasatch Center for Advanced Professional Studies (CAPS) is a partnership between Wasatch High School
students, local business, and industry mentors. CAPS students develop critical thinking and problem solving
skills by working in collaborative groups to complete real-world projects while being mentored by industry
partners.

The Wasatch CAPS Scholarship fund is set up through the Wasatch Education Foundation (501.c.3) and is a
way to give our students better opportunities to come out of post high school education with less debt. We try
to give each qualified student $1000-52500. This program started 3 years ago. In order to qualify for the
scholarship a student needs to:

1. Successfully complete a CAPS Project
2. Finish all professional skills trainings (4 separate modules).
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3. Have 4 ambassador hours (promoting CAPS)

We feel like we are a great fit for this for two reason:

1. Wasatch CAPS has had several projects with Midway City over the 7 years it has been in existence.
2. We have several students from Midway who are part of CAPS. We estimate 298 students from Midway
over the last 7 years. Of the scholarship winners we have had, 21 of them have been from Midway.

Thank you so much for your consideration!
Sincerely,

Weston Broadbent
Wasatch CAPS Director



